
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Update to stakeholders - Botswana Development Corporation Office Closure 15 June 2020  
 
The Government of Botswana has announced the discovery of new Covid-19 cases in Botswana and 
has subsequently placed the Greater Gaborone Zone under Phase 1 regulations of the lockdown 
effective 12 June 2020 at midnight. 
 
Following this decision by Government, BDC would like to inform all its valued stakeholders that the 
Corporation’s office will remain closed to the public until further notice and that all BDC employees 
will commence working remotely.  
 
The Corporation continues to implement its business continuity plan to ensure that business is not 
disrupted and that all stakeholders continue to be serviced.  
 
We would like to encourage our valued stakeholders to take heed of the regulations that have been 
put in place to allow the Covid-19 Task Force to carry out its mandate, by staying home to minimise 
the possibility of infection or spreading of the virus.  
 
BDC remains committed to maintaining open lines of communication, therefore for specific enquiries, 
kindly reach your direct contacts on their mobile phones or email addresses. For any emergencies 
kindly contact Bonang Ramoatlhodi - bonang@bdc.bw (+26771469662) OR Agodirwe Seretse – 
agodirwe@bdc.bw (+267 71546373) or email enquiries@bdc.bw.  
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Facebook: Botswana Development Corporation  
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